
Special Meeting – April 11, 2016 
 
The Special meeting was opened by Mayor Hennings @ 6:24 PM with the following members 
present: 
 
Mayor – Ashley Hennings 
Trustee – Steven Woods 
Trustee – Thomas Roberts 
 
Tricia Foster (Clerk), Michele Weakley (treasurer), Barb Curran (historian), Audrey Dunning 
(Village lawyer) 
 
Discussion ensued regarding the property on West street (Tax Map IDs 094.46-1-25; 094.46-1-
25; 094.46-1-27.2). Mayor Hennings stopped at the property this evening at approximately 5:30 
pm. Mayor was met by Bill Wilder, who identified himself as the property caretaker who was in 
the process of purchasing the property and planned to hire a contractor to demo the 
condemned house and trailer and clean up the property.  Mayor told Mr. Wilder and his 
contractor (Brad Weakley) that the Village had deemed the property unsafe and the Village 
would indeed like the property cleaned up and made safe. Discussion ensued.  
 
Trustee Roberts left for family emergency @ 6:38 PM 
 
Motion made by Mayor Hennings to close the meeting @ 6:39PM, seconded by Trustee Woods. 
All in favor: Mayor Hennings, Trustee Woods 
Opposed: none 
Motion carried 
 
 
Resentfully submitted, 
Tricia L Foster 
Village Clerk 


